HOW TO TAKE A WATER SAMPLE:

Pick up a sterile sample bottle for free at the Logan, Brigham or Tremonton offices.

. Let water run at least 3-5 minutes before taking the sample, preferably through a non-filtered spigot or

tap (bathtub faucet). If taking an outdoor sample, take it from the spigot or valve rather than a hose.

3. Carefully remove the lid and fill exactly to the 100 mL line. Do not rinse or blow out the powder from
the inside of the bottle.

4. Close the bottle securely, and bring it in to the Health Department as soon as possible (samples need to be
run within 24 hours). Please keep the sample refrigerated or surrounded by ice until the sample is
dropped off.

5. Drop off sample at 85 E 1800 N in Logan, Monday through Wednesday between 8 am and 4:30 pm or
Thursdays between 8 am and noon. Or you can drop off the sample at our Brigham City or Tremonton
locations on Monday through Wednesday between 8 am and 4:30 pm.

6. Samples will be run once a day and results will be emailed the next evening. Immediately after sample

results are read, they will be emailed to the email address(es) you provide.
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We do not accept samples on holidays or the day before them, please refer to the Holiday Sample Receiving
Schedule to see our 2021 schedule.



